
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention AACA Members Attending Annual Meeting: 
Special Message and Information Regarding the  

Annual Meeting & Super Bowl Parade 
 

 
 

 
 

Most of you have probably heard by now that the City of Philadelphia will be hosting a 
parade THIS THURSDAY to honor the 2018 Super Bowl Champion Philadelphia 
Eagles. The parade will begin at Broad and Pattison in South Philadelphia, then head 
north to the Art Museum. It's expected to begin around 11 a.m. 
 
There will be several downtown streets closed to accommodate the parade and 
you should expect heavier than normal traffic in and around the Philadelphia 
area. The following streets near the Downtown Sheraton will be closed from 5 a.m. to 
approximately 6 p.m.: 
  
-Benjamin Franklin Parkway between 16th Street and 20th Street  
(including Logan Circle) 
-17th Street between Arch Street and Vine Street 
-18th Street between Arch Street and Vine Street 
-19th Street between Arch Street and Vine Street 
-Race Street between 20th Street and Logan Circle 
-20th Street between Race Street and Callowhill Street 
  
The GOOD news is that the entrance to the Downtown Sheraton and it's parking 
garage will NOT be affected! You WILL be able to get to this year's Annual 
Meeting at the Downtown Sheraton. 
  
As mentioned above, please plan for extra travel time because of the heavier 
than normal traffic. We think the best way to get to the hotel will be to take the Broad 
St/15th Street Exit on 676 and make an immediate right and then another quick right to 
Spring Street, which may look like an alley. At the end of Spring Street you will see the 
hotel right in front of you.  
 

Safe travels and we look forward  

to seeing you this week!  
 

The AACA, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation, has served as the country's premier resource for the collectible vehicle community 
since its formation in 1935. Through its national office, publications, online forums, Library and membership, the Club has assisted 
countless individuals, historians and collectors, along with other libraries and museums, in the quest to preserve and enjoy the 
antique automobile experience. 
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